
 
 

 

Special Commission Meeting Announcement  

A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Port of Portland will convene on Thursday, 
August 30, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. in the Channel Room on the 8th floor of the Port of Portland 
Headquarters Building, located at 7200 N.E. Airport Way, Portland, Oregon, 97218.   
 
The meeting will be an Executive Session, held pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(i), to review and evaluate 
the employment-related performance of the executive director of the Port of Portland.   
 
Note:  This meeting is not open to the general public.  A media information session (media only) will be 
held from 8:30-9:00 a.m. in the Channel Room. 
 
Pamela Thompson 
Executive Secretary 
 
Date:  August 23, 2018 


